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2010 FIM Environmental Award

Dear Sir or Madam,

We would like, first of all, to thank you for submitting a nomination for the 2010 FIM
Environmental Award, whose profile was considered with great interest by the Jury.

As you know, the decision was taken on 22" November at the FIM headquarters in Mies,
Switzerland. After examining all the candidatures received, the Jury composed of
Mr Andrejz Witkowski, FIM Vice-Presdient, Ms Jill Savery, Olympic Gold medallist and
environmental consultant, and Mr Christopher Cordey, expert in sustainable strategy
development, decided to award the trophy to Team Betti Moto from Italy.

The FIM congratulates you for having made the promotion of the environment in your
country or internationally and we support you in continuing your work in this field in the
coming years.

As the FIM Environmental Award is awarded every year, we also encourage you to submit
a nomination to the 2011 FIM Environmental Award. You will receive in due course further
information about it.

We thank you again for your kind cooperation and for your support in the advancement of
sustainable development.

Yours sincerely,

{ Guy Maitre

Chief Executive Officer
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